
LITTLE ACTIONS 
ADD UP

It might seem that turning 
the tap off while you brush 

your teeth or taking a shorter 
shower doesn’t make that much 
difference for the water supply.  

But statistics show that Arizona 
is using less water now than we 

were 50 or even 20 years ago 
— in part due to the thousands 

of people making small but 
significant conservation choices 

day after day.

epcor.com
PWS ID AZ0411128

2020 
WATER QUALITY 
REPORT

San Tan — PWS 11-128 

YOUR SUMMER WATER SUPPLY                
With the warmest part of the summer season in full swing, you can be 
confident that there will be plenty of water for you when you turn on the 
tap – and we’re taking needed steps to make sure it stays that way. Our San 
Tan district is in one of the fastest-growing regions in the entire country, and 
secure, reliable water and wastewater services are key to supporting healthy 
growth and development here in Pinal County. 

In the years we’ve been operating your system, first as Interim Manager 
and now as owner, we’ve added nine million gallons per day of additional 
water to help avoid summer shortages. These new sources include on-
boarding new wells and improving the quality of water produced at existing 
wells. Bringing water pressure up to standard for all customers is another 
important improvement. 

This year, we’re moving ahead with more work at wells throughout the 
system and adding stand-by power capability at all the water plants – this 
will ensure that facilities can keep running in case of power outages.

CONSERVATION HELPS EVERYONE   
While it’s good to know there’s plenty of water this summer, it’s also true – 
and always will be – that there’s no water to spare in Arizona. 

Conservation-minded Arizonans have already had a big impact on reducing overall water usage in our 
communities, and we thank you! If you’re new to the conservation game, EPCOR has lots of resources 
to help you save water. Visit www.epcor.com/learn/efficiency-conservation to learn more, or email 
conservation@epcor.com for a free conservation kit. 

The best part? Conservation is a win-win deal: by saving water, you also save money on your bill. 

AUGUST IS WATER QUALITY MONTH  
Do you know what’s in your water? EPCOR publishes comprehensive water quality 
reports every year as required by state and federal regulations. Last month we issued 
our 2020 water quality reports for San Tan water service customers. As expected, the 
water in your district meets or exceeds all current federal and state regulatory standards. 
You can find your report by visiting epcor.com and choosing Arizona from the drop-down 
location menu. 

  
Emergencies, Customer Service and Billing Questions: 

Before August 23: mywater@epcor.com or 480-987-9870
After August 23: mywater@epcor.com or 1-800-383-0834

QUESTIONS? 
 WE’RE HERE 

FOR YOU


